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 ON THE COVER.
 Featured aircraft is a B25 Mitchell

bomber.  The aircraft type was a product
of the North American Company designed
as a Medium Bomber and designated the
"Mitchell" in honour of Brigadier William
"Billy" Mitchell who was a pioneer of U.S

Military Aviation.  The B25 went into
service in 1941 and served in every

theatre of World War 2.  Some 10,000 of
the B25 variants were built which made it
the most-produced U.S medium bomber

and the third overall most -produced  U.S
bomber of the 2nd World War.  The type

was a very successful design, and after the
war ended continued to serve in various

roles for a nuber of decades.

 ** information source : Wikipedia**



  The winds of change 



 Just in case someone from
CASA is !!!

 300 feet



 SNAKES ALIVE !!!



 The replacement heater
for the clubhouse.  IT

DOES THE JOB REALLY
WELL !!!!
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 WHAT IS
HAPPENING

AT THE FIELD

  John putting
up the ceiling in
the clubhouse

 Weird choice of
positioning of picnic

table

 Relocated battery 
charging facility



TROUBLE MAKERS ACTIVE

Sydenham Park has again been visited by trouble
makers.  On this occassion they put themselves to the
task of stealing a tray truck fitted with loading ramps

from the works strorage area just outside our first entry
gate, they then proceeded to drive the truck through
the locked gate breaking same and leaving a trail of

broken indicator lens along with our broken gate (see
photo below).   They then drove the truck  partway along
our entry road and set fire to the truck (see next page).



Your paragraph text

 UNDOUBTABLY THE
POLICE WILL BE LOOKING
INTO THESE CRIMES, BUT
CAN ALWAYS USE SOME

HELP WITH
INFORMATION.  KDMAS

MEMBERS ARE
CURRENTLY THE MOST
FREQUENT VISITORS AT

SYDENHAM PARK, SO
KEEP YOUR EYES OPEN
FOR ANY SUSPICIOUS

ACTIVITIES, AND DONT'T
HESITATE TO CALL THE

POLICE
URGENT MATTERS CALL 

000
NON-URGENT CALL

13 14 44



 NOTICES

 NEWSLETTER EDITOR POSITION

 The Newsletter Editor position is unfilled on the Committe
 and the task is being covered by stand in editor Peter Coward. 
 Any member who feels they would like to tackle the task please

contact the Club Committee

NEXT WORKING BEE

Sunday 20th of August 2023,9.30AM

 NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING
 Sunday 20th of August 2023, afterworking bee

COUNCIL EVENT 

           On Saturday the 19th of August the Brimbank
Council is holding a function at Sydenham Park. 

 Permission has been given by the club committee
for a section of our car park (Nth West Quarter) to

be used by the council.  Plenty of space left for our
club members. 

 NEW CODE FOR CLUB PADLOCKS

 2495



 GOODS FOR SALE OR TRADE

 This page will be included in the monthly Newsletter to
give club members the opportunity to buy,sell, or trade

anything that is of model aircraft interest.  If anyone
wants to take advantage of this page it will be necessary

to supply a description of property you are selling or
wanting to trade for etc.  You will need to supply a couple
of photos if possible, and most importantly the price and
your contact phone number or email address so potential

buyers can contact you.  Please forward your desired
adds to Newsletter Editor at email : kdmas@y7mail.com


